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From the Headteacher 

It has been a week of mixed emotions, a happy celebration of 25 years of service 

from Mrs Williams and a sad goodbye to Mrs Alderman. Thank you for all your 

contributions and kind wishes, the ladies both feel very special (which we know 
they are). This week, the children have also met Miss Sandra Lever who has been 

appointed as the new teaching assistant in Ladybirds (Tuesday – Friday). I hope 
you will join us in welcoming her into the Ibstone family.  

 

I have had the pleasure of teaching in Ladybirds this week and have really enjoyed 
getting to know the children and exploring the wonderful world of fairies with 

them. The highlight of the week for me was seeing the awe and wonder as they 
discovered the fairy doors in the school grounds. Thank you Mrs Grafham and Mrs 

Statham for letting me spend time with you and the Ladybirds.  
 

Busy Bees have been writing some amazing Autumn Poems using their senses. 

They have also been learning how to collect data, tally and make and question 
graphs. I am looking forward to being back in the classroom with the children next 

week.  
 

Thank you for your Children in Need donations, we raised £39.60 for this very 

worthwhile cause.  
 

Please take the time to read the Parent Governor letter that has been sent home 
today. Governors are vital part of our school community. As a governor you are 

involved in making decisions about all aspects of managing the school, as a parent 

governor, you are able to represent the parent body voice. We currently have two 

parent governor vacancies.  
 
Looking Forward 

It is nearly that time of year again where the school is filled with tinsel, glitter 
and glue!  
 
You will find the Pantomime visit letter in your child’s book bag this evening, 
please make sure this is signed and returned by Friday 4th December.  
 
We are already learning the songs for the Nativity and we will be announcing the 

roles next week. As a school, we provide the costumes for the children, these will 
be sent home in due course with a letter explaining what else they may need.  
 

The performances are on Monday 14th December at 2pm in St Nicholas Church and 

Tuesday 15th December at 6pm in St Nicholas Church. We will also be putting on a 
special performance for Chiltern Grange Care Home on Tuesday 15th December at 

11am, this performance is only for the residents at the home.  
 

Have a lovely weekend, I have heard it is going to be a cold one!  

 
 

Louise Bristow 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
November 

26th Open Day 2-3pm 
 

December 
4th Mufti Day for bottle 

 tombola 

12th Christmas Fair 
13th Carol Service at St 

 Nicholas 4pm 
14th Christmas Play 2pm 

15th Christmas Play 6pm 

16th Pantomime at Wycombe 
 Swan 

17th Kites Christmas Party 
18th Christmas Jumper Day 

 Christmas Party 

 EOT 3.05pm 
 

 
 

 

Reminders and letters 
 Karate finishes on Friday 27th 

November.  Please return 
booking forms for next term 

to the school office 

 In the book bag today…. 

Parent Governor Election 
Panto Letter 

PTA newsletter 
 

 



  

 Inspiring Minds   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be a Hero! 

 

 

 

Well done to these children for their hard work this week! 

Celebrating 25 Years!  

Fairy Door Finding! 


